
 
 
If any NRD personnel or its contractors discover any previously unknown historic, archeological or 
paleontological remains while conducting District activities they are to immediately notify the NRD 
General Manager or Assistant General Manager of what they have found and its location.  Required 
federal, state or tribal coordination will be initiated to determine the appropriate course of action (i.e. if 
the remains warrant recovery effort and/or historic designation). 


